
 

How our campaign looks at Lilleshall Primary School 

 

 

 

Our new salad bar in 

action. This has        

replaced single use 

plastic pots at 

lunchtime that we 

used to use to give out 

fruit and salad.   

 

 

 

 

 

Years 3 and 4 felt    

inspired by our     

campaign and        

produced a display 

showing the dangers 

of plastic in our 

oceans. 

 



 

 

 

Our Eco        

Committee 

board, which 

shows our      

progress towards 

the Plastic Clever 

Schools award. 

 

 

 

Posters have 

been put up by 

laminators to   

encourage staff 

to consider if 

they really need 

to laminate  

 

 


